
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

R.E. 
In RE, we will be looking at the question, ‘What is it 
like for someone to follow God?’ 

During this unit, we will cover a range of areas from, 
“How might Christians show they trust God?’ to “What 
interesting facts do you know about Noah and the Ark?’ 

 

HISTORY                                                                                
For our History unit, we will be studying Ancient Greece 

– a study of Greek life and achievements and their 

influence on the western world. 

  

ENGLISH 

We will read a wide range of fiction and non-fiction 

texts and use these to learn all about:  Retelling stories 

with familiar settings. 

Book for hook: Snorgh and the Sailor! 

We will begin the unit by making predictions about the 
book and completing a range of writing based on the 
text. 

 

  

  

  

  

SCIENCE 

This half term, we will be focusing on Animals including 
Humans. In Year 4, we will be learning about individual 
areas such as the digestive system, teeth and the human 
body. 

MATHS 
This half term, we will be beginning our work on a 
range of new topics, this includes: 

• Representing, subtracting & addition, ordering 
and estimating numbers to 1000 

• Roman numerals 

• Rounding numbers 

• Measurements 

We will continue to learn and become more confident 
with our times tables, ahead of our Y4 multiplication 
test this coming month.  

 

Art                                                                                                    

This term, we will be comparing different artists and 

portraits whilst creating our own using various 

techniques. 

PE                                                   
This half term, the children will be 

having a PE lesson on a Monday 

with Active Tameside and on a 

Friday w/Mr Lindsay. Please ensure 

children come to school in the correct 

PE for both days – we will be 

focusing on Tag-Rugby! 

During these lessons, children will 

focus on hand/ eye co-ordination, 

teamwork and invasion skills.  

  

PSHE 
In PSHE, we will be discussing and exploring the topic 
‘Being Me In My World.’ 

FRENCH 

In French, we will be learning how to tell 

the time using the consolidation of 

numbers we did last half term. 
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COMPUTING 
This half term, we will be exploring 
alternative uses of the internet safety.  

Music                                                                                   

This year, we will be learning to play the ukulele with 

Tameside Music Service. 

 


